
 

Resolution No. 2024 -  
 

RESOLUTION OF THE SOLANO COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
RECOGNIZING THE MONTH OF AUGUST 2024 AS 

CHILD SUPPORT AWARENESS MONTH IN SOLANO COUNTY 
 

 

WHEREAS, Solano County recognizes that every child matters, and joins the 47 California local child 
support agencies and the nation in recognizing August 2024 as Child Support Awareness Month; and 
 

WHEREAS, this year’s theme, Shelter. Safety. Solutions. Support., encompasses all things child 
support; and 
 
WHEREAS, Child Support Awareness Month celebrates the key role parental emotional and financial 
support plays in the well-being of our children, our most precious resource, helping them become 
healthy, productive, and well-adjusted adults; and 
 
WHEREAS, having a case with the Solano Department of Child Support Services creates a record of 
all child support payments, provides a neutral go-between for parents, and can help both parents avoid 
court and assist with navigating the child support system; and 
 
WHEREAS, child support is also critical income to help strengthen individuals and families by providing 
economic stability and opportunities for families to enhance their child or children’s futures; and 
 
WHEREAS, during Child Support Awareness Month, it is important to ensure that every family, in all 
their diverse shapes and sizes, has the resources to provide shelter and safety to their kids and the 
Department of Child Support Services is here to provide the solutions and support to help make that 
happen. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Solano County Board of Supervisors hereby 
recognizes the month of August 2024 as Child Support Awareness Month, and furthermore 
acknowledges the importance of child support and its impact on the children and families within Solano 
County, and throughout the state of California.     
 
Dated this 6th day of August 2024 
 ________________________________ 
 MITCH H. MASHBURN, Chair 
 Solano County Board of Supervisors 
 
 ATTEST: 
 BILL EMLEN, Clerk 
 Solano County Board of Supervisors 
 
 By: _____________________________ 
 Alicia Draves, Chief Deputy Clerk 


